
NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

American Jersey Cattle Association Contact Development Department 

6486 East Main Street 614/322-4456 

Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068-2362  

 

 

MEMORIAL GIFTS AND CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED 

FOR YOUTH FUNDS 

 

Reynoldsburg, Ohio, November 26, 2018—Gifts in support of two Jersey youth educational 

funds have been received since October 24, 2018. 

 

Contributions in support of Jersey Youth Academy were received from Dr. Robert E. James, 

Blacksburg, Va., and in memory of Maurice E. Core from Maryland Pride, Scott Stanford, 

Watertown, Wis. Jersey Youth Academy, established in 2008 by the Board of Directors of the 

American Jersey Cattle Association and supported by Jersey owners everywhere and allied 

industry, will be held for the sixth time in July of 2019. 

 

Gifts to the Maurice E. Core Jersey Youth Fund in his memory were received from John D. and 

Bonnie J. Ayars, Mechanicsburg, Ohio; John E. and Margie Billman, Gahanna, Ohio; Allaire P. 

Palmer, Daniel M. Palmer, and Libby Bleakney, Cornish, Maine; and Neal Smith, Glenford, 

Ohio. The fund, created in 1993 to commemorate Core’s 37 years of service to the Jersey breed, 

provides financial support for junior activities at The All American Shows & Sales. 

 

Contributions to Jersey Youth Academy and the Core Youth Fund are exempt from Federal 

income taxes under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. For more information on 

contributing to these or other permanent funds, contact the Development Department at 614/322-

4456. 
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